
Please be aware that Milling and Paving activities will be taking place at the VFW Parking 
Lot, as well as the intersection of Marie Avenue and Shore Drive on Friday September 19th, 
2025.   Pavement marking work at this location will take place on Monday, September 22nd, 
weather permitting.  Please note that this work will take place within each area, but 
construction deliveries may require temporary road closures or detours.  Please follow all 
construction signage, as needed.  Temporary stopping of traffic may be required as the 
equipment is moved.  Please use caution. 
  
Pavement Marking Work will commence on Friday September 26th along the North side of 
Shore Drive from Bay Avenue to the Henry Hudson Trail Parking Lot.  Work is expected to 
last one day.  Please be aware of temporary parking restrictions as established by Borough 
Police and use caution. 
  
Pavement Marking Work will commence on Monday September 29th along the South side of 
Shore Drive from Bay Avenue to the Henry Hudson Trail Parking Lot.  Work is expected to 
last one day.  Please be aware of temporary parking restrictions as established by Borough 
Police and use caution. 
  
 


